August 3, 1992
MEMOKAMNDUM TO: Allegation File RI-91-A-0238

FROM: John T. Shediosky, Acting Chief
Reactor Projects Section No. 4A, DRP

I received a telephone call from [ “at 3:00 p.m. on August 3, 1992. [

a copy of the NRC Region I correspondence relating to the closure of
dhgmonmfmhuconcamforﬂ\emumNuchrSm.Umtzmmm

instrumentation calibration methods. His allegation was brought to us on approximately August
29, 1991.

This issue was closed through a copy of an NRC Region I inspection report which evaluated the
issue.

leomminednoeomact@: Jifﬂimwasanydchyapeaedinﬁuinghisrequest.

/ .
John T. Shedlosky

cc: A. R. Blough
R. L. Fuhrmeister
Allegation File: RI-91-A-0238

Information in this record was deleted
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